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REPORT ON ‘MEET THE COMMUNITY’   

AWARENESS PROGRAMME ON FIRE SAFETY 

DATE:08-11-2023         DAY: WEDNESDAY 

The students of Std VI sections A, B, C and D (161 students) of our school, SBOA Matric. & Hr. Sec. School, Chennai, 
attended a fire safety awareness programme held in S.B.O.A. School & Jr. College on Wednesday (08-11-2023) and eight 
teachers accompanied the students. 

The awareness programme was an initiative by the SHARPEN Academy,  SBIOA Educational Trust. 
✓ Officials from the fire department planned and demonstrated the best ways to keep the students safe from fire 

accidents. 
✓ They demonstrated how to extinguish the fire caused due to electricity short circuit using sand and gunny bags.    
✓ Demonstration about the usage of fire extinguisher was beneficial. 
✓ A clear explanation about rescue and preventive measures was given. 

✓ Practices intended to reduce the destruction caused by fire proved to be an eye opener for all. 
✓ Students were also made to take part in some of the demonstration activities. 
✓ Emergency numbers of fire service department were shared with the students. 
✓ Students and staff found the programme very useful and informative. 


